
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

10 June 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We would like to invite you to the Young Leaders Award Celebration Event which will be held at Manor CE Academy 

on 20th June.  

The Archbishop of York Youth Trust has become a central partner with our academy over the years. As you will be 

aware, your child has been involved in taking the KS4 Young Leaders Award and has now finished the whole course 

therefore we would like to present their certificate of achievement and celebrate their work.  

We ask that you arrive at school from 6:45pm where there will be refreshments available before the evening 

commences at 7:15pm. We envisage that the evening will close around 8:00pm. 

If you would like to attend please email l.rab@manorceacademy.org to confirm, stating how many people will be 

attending. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Lawrence Rab 
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